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Dear Parents, 

 

Children are the most treasured assets of our life. Their safety and security is our Prime concern. 

The school has taken certain precautionary measures to ensure the Safety of children. 

 

Kindly note: 

 Parents should ensure that their wards do not reach the school before 07:15am as the school 

gates will open only at 07:15am. 

 Parents are prohibited entry/access to the school corridors/floors during school hours. 

 Parents will be permitted entry in the school premises only after producing the fee card of their 

ward. 

 Parents are to ensure the safety of their wards not availing the school transport. 

 Students commuting by private vans can avail the school transport facility for safety from the 

next academic session. 

 Articles/Tiffin/Water bottles for students will not be accepted at the school gate or reception. 

We seek your support and co-operation. 

 

      Principal 
 

 Registration Forms for Admission to Pre-school will be available at the school fee counter 

from 20
th

 December 2014 to 5
th

 January 2015 between 8:00 am and 11:00 am on all working 

days.  

 


